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DISCUSSION MEETING 
 

MONDAY 14th NOVEMBER 2016 AT 5.30PM 
BOOTHROYD ROOM, PORTCULLIS HOUSE 

(Please check the room allocation by telephoning 020 7222 7085 on the day)  
 
 

 

"Will new methods of power generation keep the lights on?” "  

 
 
 
 

Addresses by 
 
 

Professor Jim Watson 
Research Director, Science and Policy Research Unit, University of Sussex 

 
Reza Shaybani,  

Chairman, British Photovoltaic Association 
 

Paul Soskin 
Project Director, Tidal Today 

 
 
 
 

Chairman 
Stephen Metcalfe MP 

 
 

THE MEETING WILL BE FOLLOWED BY AN INFORMAL RECEPTION IN 1 PARLIAMENT STREET 
 

Please bring this Notice with you 

 


